From: K Cardus

Sent: 11 April 2019 11:43
To: Marisa.White@kent.gov.uk

Subject: BCAT SSEF

Dear Marissa

Thank you for meeting with XX and XXX today regarding our bid for a satellite grammar on the coast.

As I am working through the application we need a letter of support from the LA please with our school named. I appreciate you cannot show bias so I am assuming you will provide a letter of support for both QE and us with our schools named in each just so we can "tick that box".

If this is an issue can you let me know please?

We are planning to submit on the morning of Thursday 18 April so if you are able to provide this for me, in pdf form, before this I would be grateful.

Kind regards Kirstin

Ms K Cardus Executive Headteacher Barton Court Academy Trust

Barton Court Grammar School Longport Canterbury CT1 1PH

Tel: 01227 464600 www.bartoncourt.org

Barton Court Academy Trust: A company limited by guarantee.

Registered in England - Company Number: 07711925

Registered Office: Barton Court Grammar School, Longport, Canterbury, Kent, CT1 1PH.

IMPORTANT NOTICE: This e-mail message and any attached files transmitted with it are strictly confidential and intended solely for the attention of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. E-mail messages from Barton Court Academy Trust or its constituent schools may contain sensitive, confidential, or legally privileged content and all usage should abide by the Data Protection Act/GDPR. Barton Court Academy Trust and its constituent schools withhold permission for the content of e-mails to be distributed without explicit authorisation. The views or opinions presented in this email are solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of Barton Court Academy Trust, its constituent schools, Local Governing Bodies, Directors, or Trustees, unless otherwise stated. If you have received

this e-mail message in error, please forward it to the sender and delete it completely from your computer system along with any copies.